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Health Deputy Minister Dhlomo lends a helping hand to KZN floods victims 
 
Pretoria: The Deputy Minister of Health Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo will tomorrow (Friday, 
29 April) join hands with the private sector leaders and donate food parcels to 
displaced flood victims and raincoats to school children around eThekwini District. 
 
This donation is part of ongoing efforts by government, private sector and civil society 
organisations to assist the victims of floods in several parts of KwaZulu-Natal and other 
provinces including the Eastern Cape North West. 
 
Details of the donation events are as follows: 
 
Date:   Friday, 29 April 2022 
Time:   9h00 at Zwelihle High school 
Time  12h00 at Inanda area covering wards 3,38,42,43,44,55,56 and 108 
 
The Deputy Minister Dhlomo will be accompanied by the Members of Parliament and 
Provincial Legislature deployed in area.  
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Foster Mohale 
Director: Media Relations 
National Health Department 
Cell: 0724323792 Email:  
Foster.Mohale@health.gov.za   
 

For RSVP, contact Mr Thabani Mnyandu at 071 883 7073 
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